
 

 
7 November 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Kumari, 
 
I am writing to personally commend you for reporting the vulnerabilities that you discovered in 
the ICANN meeting registration kiosk system and in the ICANN org VoIP phone system. In 
keeping with our commitment to transparency, this information has been published on our 
ICANN Cybersecurity Incident Log. 
 
Thanks to you, these issues have been resolved without significant negative effects on ICANN 
org or the ICANN community. I encourage you and others to continue to responsibly report any 
issues you encounter in our systems by emailing vulnerability@icann.org. 
 
With sincere appreciation, 
 
 

 
Göran Marby 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
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